
Policy for Brick Messages: 

  

Appel Farm is excited to create a “Welcome Walk” at the front walkway in celebration of our 

65th Anniversary. The Welcome Walk brings together some of the people who have made our 

center the success that it is today! 

  

In honor of this celebratory milestone, we want the  brick language to  reflect the positive and 

caring environment that we wish to share with our community. 

  

Negative comments that contain swear words and/or words that are derogative to any person, 

group or to the organization will not be permitted. We welcome the opportunity to discuss  how 

your brick will reflect our uplifting culture. Appel Farm reserves the right to decline or request 

changes to any brick language that does not reflect our core values of safety, community, 

personal growth and fun. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 


